Silke Wittig Workshop
October 24-25, 2022

Fox Rest Farm is very pleased to welcome back Silke Wittig, CNWI, CPDT-KSA,
CBCC-KA for a two day Nose Work seminar Monday and Tuesday, October
24-25, 2022 at Camp Whitley, Columbia City, IN. She is the Certifying Official for
the Elite/NW" trial October 22-23, also at Camp Whitley. For those competing
in the trial, | think this might also be a good opportunity to revisit some of the trial
searches/ ask questions about some of the searches that we don'’t often have
time for immediately after a trial.

Silke is a professional dog trainer and behavior consultant who has been running
HeRo Canine Consulting, LLC since 2006. She was introduced to K9 Nose
Work in 2010 and became one of the first two CNW!Is in Pennsylvania in 2011.
Silke loves to work all aspects of this great dog sport while making sure both
ends of the leash have fun in a safe environment! In addition to her own classes,
Silke has hosted NACSW sanctioned ORTs, trials, workshops, and has been
invited to teach at Georgia and Pennsylvania NVW Camps. She is very involved
with the NACSW organization - being a Trial Approval Coordinator as well as her
Certifying Official duties for ORTs and Trials. Silke has a soft spot for shelter
dogs and introduced Nose Work to several shelters who have now included it in
their canine enrichment programs. Silke has an encouraging and enthusiastic
style of teaching (and is a lot of fun!]. | am so glad we could get her back for a
workshop! Silke currently lives in Suwannee, GA with her husband Axel and their
Pit Bull Snap.

The workshop will start at 9:00 AM each day and run until 5:00 PM. Lunch will
be included. We may be able to accommodate RVs overnight for the workshop
ONLY (not for the trial). We will make this decision later in the year. | won'’t be
opening registration until later but please do let me know if you want a working
spot. This workshop will fill quickly! \WWe will have a lot of room for auditors.

This information is not meant to be comprehensive at this time, but | wanted to
get some of the information out so you can mark your calendars if you are

interested.

Thank you, as always, for all your support of these workshops!



